From: Board of Pharmacy <pharmacy.subscriberlist@ DCA.CA.GOV >

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 9:02 AM

To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV
Cc: Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA
Subject: Recall notice - Hospira

Hospira is recalling the item/lots below due to a potential lack of sterility assurance resulting from use of a damaged
sterilizing filter for nitrogen used in the manufacturing process. This recall is to the pharmacy level. Affected product
started shipping May 1, 2017.

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the affected product, and contact your
wholesaler for directions.

Description| Lot# | Exp Date NDC UPC
LEVOPHED [762153A(10/01/2018/0040933750430409337504
INJ 760803A/10/01/2018

1MG/ML

4ML

HW 10 753003A/09/01/2018



